
 

 

 

NACOSTI Research Proposal Writing Seminar 

 

Division of Research, Innovation and Outreach in collaboration with Directorate of Board of 

Postgraduate Studies organized a half a day seminar on Friday 19th October, 2015 to prepare a 

specific cohort of postgraduate students to respond to call for proposal by National Commission 

for Science Technology and Innovation (NACOSTI). The seminar gave insight to students on 

writing fundable research proposal from NACOSTI. From the seminar, a total of thirty (34) 

proposals were submitted to NACOSTI out of which fourteen (14) proposals were approved for 

funding.  

 


